Republic of the Philippines 4
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS }
SIQUIJOR DISTRICT ENGINEERING OFFICE :

Larena, Siquijor BAGONG PILIPINAS

NOTICE OF AWARD
July 10, 2025

LORENZA P. GUILLANO

Branch Manager

PHILIPPINE DUPLICATORS, INC.

Door 2 C & M Bldg. North National Highway
Daro, Dumaguete City

Negros Oriental

Madam:

We wish to inform you that your price quotation dated July 1, 2025 in the total amount of
Php 91,700.00 for the Procurement of I.T. Parts Accessories and Perip. under RFQ No.
2025-013-JUL with an Approved Budget for the Contract (ABC) of Php 91,700.00 was
considered by the BAC as the Lowest Calculated Responsive Bid. Attached herewith are copies of
approved BAC-Goods Resolution No. 017 dated July 9, 2025 together with your RFQ No. 2025-
013-JUL for your reference.

Pursuant to Section 54.5 of the Revised Implementing Rules and Regulations of Republic Act
9184, your company is hereby exempted from posting the performance security.

For the issuance of the Purchase Order, you may email us at dpwh_siq2015@yahoo.com for any
inquiries.

Very truly yours,

YUSOPH D{ RFASUMAN
Distri ipter

Conforme:

LORENZA P. GUILLANO
Branch Manager
PHILIPPINE DUPLICATORS, INC.

Date:

DPWH-G&S-46: Notice of Award — Shopping is to be prepared by the BAC Secretariat after the Lowest Calculated and Responsive
Quotation has been determines and the Resolution Recommending Award through Shopping signed by the BAC.




